
FHS Cell Phone Policy 
 
Cell Phones: This school year we are expecting all students not to have their cell phones in 
classrooms.  
 
Each teacher will have a cell phone caddy in their classroom for students to place their phones 
in. Student may use their phones during passing time and during lunch.  
 
Student will not be permitted to have their phones/air pods during class time or SMART hour. 


